
Cocopah Indian Housing and 
Development 

 

 

 

As you are probably aware, Cocopah Indian Housing and 
Development (CIHAD) is in the process of realigning its staffing and 
project management structure in order to better serve the needs of 
the Cocopah community. 

Since community priorities change over time and the Indian 
Community Development Block Grant (ICDBG) program has a citizen 
participation requirement, we ask that you help us identify and 
prioritize the community concerns that are most important to you.  
We need your ideas in order to use our assets to provide the most 
wanted benefits. 

Please complete and return the brief survey on the reverse side to 
CIHAD on November 27, 2018 at 6:00-7:00 pm: 

Cocopah Indian Housing and Development 
10488 W. Steamboat Street 

Somerton, AZ 

Surveys will be made available at the Citizens Participation meetings 
to be held at the CIHAD corporate offices on November 27, 2018 at 
6:00 p.m. through 7:00 p.m.   

Your response will be very much appreciated. 



 

COMMUNITY NEEDS ASSESSMENT SURVEY 

Please rank the items listed below to show the order of your 
preference: 

• Your highest priority should be marked “1.” 
• Your next highest priority should be marked “2.” 
• Other priorities should be ranked “3”, “4”, etc. 
• You may add other items to your list by describing them in the 

“Other” categories. 

_____ Housing Rehabilitation – Rental/Homeowner 
_____ New Housing Construction 
_____ Reacquisition of Conveyed Homeowner Units 

(Homeowners can sell unwanted homes back to CIHAD) 
_____ Parks/Playgrounds 
_____ Sidewalks and Lighting 
_____ Fences between Homes 
_____ Home Purchase Assistance 
_____ Transitional Housing for Youths Aging Out of the Youth Home 
_____ Other:  ____________________________________________ 
_____ Other:  ____________________________________________ 

COMMENTS: ____________________________________________ 
 ____________________________________________ 
 ____________________________________________ 

 

PLEASE RETURN YOUR COMPLETED SURVEY BY 7:00 P.M. 
ON TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 27, 2018, TO: 

Cocopah Indian Housing and Development 

 


